
The West Bend Friends of the Library is excited to be able to offer you a new matching gift opportunity. Through our 
partnership with the Palo Alto County Community Foundation, generous individuals who support our mission can 
make a difference that leaves a legacy. The West Bend Friends of the Library has established an endowment fund with 
the PACCF, and for a limited time gifts over $500 to the WEST BEND FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY FUND will receive a 20 
percent match from the Foundation. This means your donation of $500 will turn into $600 for our organization, 
$1,000 turns into $1,200, and the impact keeps going! 

  
This matching gift opportunity is a great way to give in a way that creates long-term stability for the organization. We 
hope you will help us take advantage of this opportunity made possible by the Palo Alto County Community Founda-
tion. This matching gift is only available through June 2021 and the $12,000 available matching funds will be distribut-
ed on a first-come, first-served basis. Please make your gift to the WEST BEND FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY FUND today 
by sending your check to WEST BEND FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY FUND, %Palo Alto County Community Foundation, 
3117 Greenhill Circle, Cedar Falls, IA 50613.  
  
The Palo Alto County Community Foundation is an affiliate of the Community Foundation of Northeast Io-
wa. Matching gift dollars were made possible by a grant from the Palo Alto County Gaming Development Corporation 
(PACGDC).  


